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August 19, 2022 
 

Attn: Mr. Greg Wheeler  
Nominating Committee Chairman  
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO  
International Code Council 900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Dear Mr. Wheeler,  

We are writing to you today to express our support for Stuart Tom for the Vice President 
position on the International Code Council’s Board of Directors. We feel Mr. Tom will 
continue to be a good addition to the Board of Directors with his breadth of experience.  
 
Please accept this letter as our support for Stuart Tom for the position of Vice President 
on the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. If you should have any questions, please contact 
Adria Reinertson at (951) 955-5272 or via email at adria.reinertson@fire.ca.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janice VanMullem  Dwight Good 
President, South  President, North 
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